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Our Avanti Pillar Focus This Term Is:

EDUCATIONAL EXCELLENCE

Our 6 Virtues are:

Open Minded

Big Questions

Intellectual Curiosity

Good Listener

Motivated

Engaged



NEWS FROM THE OFFICE

After School clubs

After School Clubs for next 

term will become active on 

Arbor at 8.00pm on 

Wednesday 5th April.

You can sign up on 

ARBOR apart from

Sporting Chance

Kids with Bricks &

Outdoor Project

Please book through 

their websites or see 

below.





Sporting Chance Clubs for terms 5 & 6 are now open for booking! If you are interested, 

please contact us as soon as possible as spaces are limited for each club. You can use 

the booking link below or contact by email, phone, or text.

All clubs start week commencing 17th April and finish week ending 21st July. We are 

now offering split payments so that you can pay for a single term instead of two terms at 

once. If you wish to discuss payment options, then please get in touch and we will be 

happy to assist you. We are excited to announce our brand new 2023 club schedule 

below.

Club Schedule

Tuesdays Y3-6 Strike & Field Sports (New Club!) 3:30-4:45pm

Wednesdays Year Rec - 2 Mini Olympics 3:30-4:45pm

Thursdays Y1-4 Indoor Athletics (New Club!) 3:30-4:45pm

BOOK NOW - Avanti Gardens Clubs Terms 5 & 6 | Book Online | Sporting Chance -

Children's Sports Provision (sportingchance-csp.co.uk)

Stay in touch via social media for our latest news, discount codes, and events!

https://www.sportingchance-csp.co.uk/events/2023/04/17/avanti-gardens-clubs-terms-5-and-6
https://www.sportingchance-csp.co.uk/events/2023/04/17/avanti-gardens-clubs-terms-5-and-6


LIBRARY HELPERS NEEDED

Can you spare a couple of hours on Thursday 13th April between 9-3 to sticker the school library books? 

Colour stickers will make it easier for children to return books to the right place and keep it nice to use.

Please let Annie (Foxglove parent) know your name on the library Whats App 

group https://chat.whatsapp.com/K34wfRR0tD59WnYzOpkbhK (and whether you need to bring children - a 

small number can come if supervised).

Or...

Could you help to supervise a lunchtime librarian club on Fridays between 12-1.30? Adults will need need

be DBS checked and we hope to create a rota to share the commitment fortnightly/monthly depending on the 

number of volunteers. Please also join the library what's app group for more information and feel free to ask 

any questions!

https://chat.whatsapp.com/K34wfRR0tD59WnYzOpkbhK




Holiday Clubs

Dear Parent/Guardian,

▪ As we approach the Easter school holidays, we would like to remind 

you that the Your Holiday Hub (YHH) programme in Bristol will be 

running from 1 April until 16 April 2023. The YHH programme provides 

a range of free activities, food workshops and hot meals for children 

and young people from Reception to Year 11 who receive benefits-

related free school meals.

▪ The activities are carefully designed to be fun and educational, 

helping your child to learn new skills and make new friends during the 

holidays. Activities range from arts and crafts, to sports, to forest 

school. Alongside each four-hour activity, your child will also receive a 

hot meal. We strongly encourage all eligible families to take advantage 

of this fantastic opportunity.

▪ All available activities for the Easter school holidays can be found 

on the YHH website www.yourholidayhubbristol.co.uk and can be 

filtered by age group, activity, location and date. Activities can be 

booked directly with the provider. All this information can be found on 

the YHH website. A list of all the providers who have received HAF 

funding can also be found on the Your Holiday Hub website.

▪ If you have any questions regarding the programme or eligibility, 

please use the ‘get in touch’ page on the Your Holiday Hub website 

www.yourholidayhubbristol.co.uk/get-in-touch.

▪ Thank you for your attention, we hope to see your child at one of 

the Your Holiday Hub activities this Easter.

http://www.yourholidayhubbristol.co.uk/
http://www.yourholidayhubbristol.co.uk/get-in-touch








Attendance
If your child is absent, please call the school office and leave your 
child's full name, class name and reason for absence, or email

absence.agb@avanti.org.uk
Please use this email address for absence reporting only, Please 

contact us on every day of absence before 8:45am

Please click on the link below for useful advicefromtheNHSas to 
whether your child may attend schoolifsuffering from avariety of 

illnesses.
IS MY CHILD TOO ILL FOR SCHOOL

Request for absence during term time forms must be 
accompanied by evidence documentation, e.gappointment 
letter, flight booking etc, whenever possible. These forms are 

available at the office or can be emailed to you.Our Target 

is: 96.5%

Our Weekly 

Attendance is:

87.4%

REQUEST FOR ABSENCE IN ADVANCE 

DURING TERM TIME

mailto:absence.agb@avanti.org.uk
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
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